

City of Grand Island

Tuesday, June 14, 2016 Council Session

Item C-1

Recognition of Retiring Police Chief Steve Lamken

Mayor Jensen and the City Council will recognize Police Chief Steve Lamken who will be retiring on June 17, 2016. Chief Lamken started working for the City of Grand Island as Police Chief on October 17, 2005. He oversees approximately 110 employees of which 87 are sworn officers. We thank Chief Lamken for his years of service to the City of Grand Island and wish him well in his retirement.

Staff Contact: Mayor Jeremy Jensen